
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 
Board of Directors 
December 10, 2024 

 
Meeting Called to order by Chairman Jerrid Lozenski 
 
A discussion was held about the March Gun Drawing. 
M-S-P to cancel the March Gun Drawing. 
 
 
New- Night Competition Predator Steel Target shoot. Proposed dates December 28, 2024, January 18, 
2025 and February 22, 2025. It is open to the public, held 5:30 to 8pm, shooters without suppressors 
will shoot first, there is a $30 shoot fee, (25% will go to the club).  Requesting a $1,000.00 start up 
costs to purchase steel for the targets. Mike can cut the steel figures. 
M-S-P to approve. 
 
Andy stated that the Chief of staff for the US Volunteer Reserve Corps has change the directive for 
what they are to do. The corps is to only rescue animals and children and not help in any other way. 
Andy thanks the club for their donation but it will not be going to the US Volunteer Reserve Corps and 
he will return the check to the club plus the other donation that he received. 
Some of the former members of the corps about 120 will be forming their own 501-c and will possibly 
be called Vets and Volunteers Attending Disasters. 
It was suggested that he find some group in North Carolina to donate the money to. 
M-S-P that he will donate the money to a group in NC that can use it. 
 
This has been brought up before. 
The buildings must be numbered and a sign at the entrance that has the 4498 location on it. 
Andy Spotts said he will take care of it. 
 
M-S-P 


